
Congregational Meeting November 20, 2022 

Pastor Darrell gave the opening prayer with meeting starting at 11:25 am. It was found that we 

did not have enough members present to conduct the meeting.  

A summary of the Z-team activities during the year, at church, park and cemetery, and a 

summary of church activities during the past year were given. 

New Council members will be: Darren Doerr 

                                                       Betty Keller Timmer 

                                                       Sherry Wynn 

Board of Christian Education:  Debbie Doerr 

They will be voted on at the Congregational Meeting on January 22. 

Members went over the budget for 2023 but we could not vote on it. It will be voted on at the 

Congregational Meeting on January 22. 

Darren Gruenewald made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 11:35 am, seconded by Les 

Mehrtens; motion carried. Pastor Darrell closed with prayer. 

Dale Gruenewald - President 

Kathi Trent - Vice President 

Charlotte Mehrtens - Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


